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Senator Nozzolio meets with Kimberly Walters, an Army veteran,

to discuss van accessible wheelchair only parking spaces
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Canandaigua- Senator Mike Nozzolio recently met with Army veteran Kimberly Walters

to discuss legislation to create van accessible wheelchair only parking spaces for individuals

who are severely disabled.  Kimberly, who was paralyzed after a serious car accident in 1993,

has been an outspoken advocate on veterans issues and currently works at the Department

of Veterans Affairs in Canandaigua as a counselor on the Veterans Crisis Line. 

 



Pictured left to right are: Senator Mike Nozzolio and Kimberly Walters.


